
 

  

 

 

Dear Resident,  

Rugby Borough Council has partnered with Warwickshire Police and 
other local agencies to host a ward walk in New Bilton on Thursday, 25 
September 2025. 

Ward walks give you the opportunity to speak with officers from the 
Council and the Police. 

During the walk, you can raise concerns, discuss ideas to improve your 
neighbourhood and learn about the plans the Council and Police have for 
New Bilton.  

The walk will start and finish at the Community Room, Dryden Place, 
where maps of the walking routes will be available. Feel free to join us 
anytime between 3:30pm and 5:15pm. Refreshments will be provided. 

We look forward to seeing you. 

NEW BILTON ENVIRONMENTAL VISUAL AUDIT  
(WARD WALK) 

Thursday 25 September 2025, 3:30pm – 5:15pm 
Commences from Dryden Place Community Room, CV22 7BN 


